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Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Attention: 	Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 

RE: 	Docket UE-132047 - Pacific Power & Light Company’s Demand Side 
Management Business Plan Revision - Home Energy Report Program 
Extension and Expansion - Request to Amend Effective Date 

Dear Mr. King: 

On August 20, 2014, Pacific Power & Light Company (Company) submitted the above-
referenced revision to its Demand Side Management Business Plan. In that filing, the Company 
proposed an extension and expansion of the Home Energy Report pilot program with an effective 
date of September 5, 2014. After discussions with Commission Staff, the Company respectfully 
requests that the effective date of the above-referenced filing be extended to September 12, 2014. 

Please direct any informal inquiries regarding this filing to Natasha Siores, Director, Regulatory 
Affairs and Revenue Requirement Affairs, at (503) 813-6583. 

Sincerely, 

Kathryn Hymas 
Vice President Demand Side Management 

Enclosures 

cc: Jeremy Twitchell, WUTC Staff 


